
 

Mirage Heights 

Landscape Updates! 
  

The landscapers will be trimming trees throughout 

the rest of the summer to try and avoid excessive 

damage due to the Monsoon Storms. 

 

Bushes and other plants will also be trimmed 

throughout the rest of the summer. 

 

 

This fall, when the weather cools down, the Crew 

will bring in 10-12 tons of granite to finish 

the rest of the gravel project. 
 

As always, please let us know if you have any 

questions. 
 

Thank you! 
 


